Sharing the Learning
Event @(*alderwood

We are hosting our first sharing the learning event in
Calderwood Primary School from 11:00am-11:50am.

One adult per family to keep in line with health and safety

. Come anytime between 11:00-11:30am
. The event will finish at 11:50am
. Drop in to the clans that your child/children are in

Enter and exit the school through the playground
Ben Lomond will share their learning from 11:30-11:50am due
to their leadership commitments around the school
We understand that it is difficult, however, if possible, we
would ask that younger siblings are not brought along to this
event
Feel free to dress up as a book character and join in the
celebrations!

P1-P3clans! P4-P7Clans!

Primary 1 clans will share their Book Bug Bags
during this time. The Primary 4-7 clans will share their

interdisciplinary learning which has focused
Primary 2-3 clans will share their Read, Write,

around the concept of Book Week Scotland.

Count bags during this time.

The pupils will take their bags home.




